DEREK A. WESTEN

ATTORNEY AT LAW EMAIL: DEREK@WESTENLAW.COM
m 1800 JELINDA DRIVE FACSIMILE: (BOS5) 963-7131
SANTA BARBARA, CALIFORNIA 83108 TELEPHONE: (805) 963-7130
May 15, 2009

Via Email

Chair Joseph Centeno, and

Members of the Board of Supervisors
County of Santa Barbara

105 East Anapamu Street

Santa Barbara CA 93101

Re: Joint Request for Continuance;

Grassini Single-Family Dwelling Addition; 1775 Fernald Point I.ane, Montecito

Dear Chair Centeno and Members of the Board:

Counsel for appellants and the applicant in the captioned appeal jointly request that the appeal
hearing, now calendared for May 19, 2009, be continued five weeks to June 23, 2009.

We are making this request to make it possible for County Counsel’s office to assist the parties with
a voluntary facilitation, which has not been able to be scheduled and which would not occur if the
matter were heard as presently calendared.

We have conferred with the office of County Counsel and believe that the requested continuance
will enable to parties to schedule and participate in a meaningful facilitation.

Sincerely,

Coll it

Derek A. Westen, Esq., Attorney for
Appellants John and Patricia Klink

sq., Attor\ey for
Grassini

John H. PaXke,

cc. Supervisor Salud Carbajal
John and Patricia Klink
Robert F. Egenolf, Esq.



